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STEINMETZ	PARK		&	SENIOR	CENTER,	1545	S.	Stimson	Ave.,	Hacienda	Heights	(626-934-7041)	

Casino	Trip:		Tuesday,	September	4,	2018	to	Harrahs,	in	Harrahs,	CA,	$15.00	per	person,	$10.00	
on	Player	Card.		Depart	@	8:00	a.m.	and	Return	@	5:30	p.m.		Includes	transportation.	

Good	Time	Travel	Club:		Saturday,	August	11,	2018	to	Glendale	Center	Theatre	in	Glendale,	CA	
to	see	Mary	Poppins,	12:00	p.m.	to	6:30	pm,	$28.00	members	and	$38.00	non-members.		Lunch	
on	your	own.	

Be	sure	to	check	out	their	very	special	summer	fun	evening	events	for	the	whole	family	that	
started	in	June	and	will	go	thru	August	4th.		These	are	happening	on	Thursday,	Friday	and	
Saturday	nights	from	6	to	10	pm.		Free	fun	for	the	entire	family.	

	

HACIENDA	HEIGHTS	COMMUNITY	CENTER,	1234	Valencia	Avenue,	HH	(626-333-3250)	

2018	Summer	Family	Movie	Nights	has	started	and	you	have	time	to	see	the	last	three	movies	
of	the	summer:		July	19	–	The	Incredibles,		July	26	–	Cars,	and		August	2	–	Coco.		Movies	will	be	
played	at	dusk.		Bring	your	own	chairs,	blankets	and	picnic	baskets.	

2018	Summer	Concerts	has	started	and	there	are	three	more	concerts	before	the	season	ends:	
July	20	–	Mariachi	Angeles	de	Pepe,			July	27	–	Selenamos,	and		August	3	–	Hard	Days	Night.		
Events	begin	at	7	p.m.,	and	bring	your	own	chairs.	

Taste	of	the	Heights	Food	Festival	-	-	Thursday,	August	2,	5:30	to	8	pm	at	Rowland	Heights	
Community	Center,	18150	E.	Pathfinder	Rd.,	Rowland	Heights	91748.		The	Heights	Hopper	
Shuttle	is	available	to	go	both	directions.		You	just	need	to	check	their	schedule	at	the	HH	
Community	Center..		

	

SCHABARUM	REGIONAL	PARK	–	17250	E.	Colima	Rd.,	Rowland	Heights,	(626-854-5560)	

Concerts	in	the	park	have	started	and	will	go	through	August	14th	on	Tuesdays	from	7	to	9	pm	
.Free	admission,	free	parking	and	food	is	available	on	site!		Bring	your	own	chairs	and	blankets	

Shakespeare	by	the	Sea	is	Back!	–	This	year	they	are	performing	The	Merry	Wives	of	Windsor.	
Come	and	have	a	fun	evening	on	Wednesday,	July	18th	at	7	pm.		Admission	is	free.				


